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The Garage and NORCA are offering a unique performance opportunity for people to join in
with The Pulse, an exciting new show to welcome the Olympic Torch to Norwich in July... and
you could be part of it!

We are looking for 15 talented people of all ages with skills in physical disciplines including
sport, dance, martial arts, circus, gymnastics, parkour or skating. We’re also looking for 15
of the best percussionists to perform alongside them.

Renowned Norfolk born dancer and choreographer Aaron Sillis will return to Norwich as
Artistic Director of the project and will run master classes at four venues around the city on
14", 15", 16™ & 17" February.

The classes are FREE but places are limited so act soon. Further information and an
application form are attached or go to http://www.thegarage.org.uk/pulse-olympic-torch]
relay-show-nid160.htm|

Following the master classes, there will be open auditions for both performers and
percussionists at The Garage on Sunday 4™ of March - anybody of any age or discipline can
sign up to audition. There will then be a boot camp on Sunday 11" March to select the final
performers.

We would be very grateful if you could help promote this fantastic opportunity to your
group by displaying the attached poster or including the press release in any newsletter,
listings or website.

Please to read the Media Release.

If you’d like any more information or publicity material, please contact
Earrie.mansfield@thegarage.org.ul or tel: 07739 737738.
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FURTHER INFO: CARRIE MANSFIELD,
THE GARAGE 01603 283382
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